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Subject:  Addition to File Date: May 22, 2015 
  
 
  From:  Evan Frings, Vehicle Integrity Division Reply to 
 Attn of:  
 
  To:  File PE15-010  
 
  Thru:  Scott Yon, Chief Vehicle Integrity Division   
 
 
This memo documents a request and grant of extension, to Volkswagen Group to extend the May 
22nd, 2015 due date of Volkswagen’s response to ODI’s March 31st, 2015 information request 
letter.  An extension was granted by Scott Yon and the new due date for questions 8 and 12 is 
June 5th, 2015 with the rest of the questions being answered on the original due date.  The 
responses provided for questions 8 and 12 will initially be in their native language (German) and 
will be translated by the end of June. 
 


